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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mr S Perry SUPPRT2016/1453/P 07/04/2016  17:42:46 I am the owner of the Lower-Ground (17A) and Raised-Ground-Floor flats in this property, and support 

the proposal. The dormer extension will be very unobtrusive from street level, will make the building 

symmetrical with the attached/neighbouring building 15 Cannon Place, and will enhance the 2nd/3rd 

floor maisonette as a dwelling.

17A Cannon Place

London

NW3 1EH
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